
 

Polaris Industries Inc. 
7290 East Viking Boulevard 
Wyoming, MN  55092 
651-408-7200 
651-408-7603 fax 

 

 
January 3, 2020 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: Request for Limited Modular Approval of FCC ID: 2AOW7-K001 
 
Dear Examiner, 
 
Request for Limited Modular Approval for FCC ID: 2AOW7-K001 as established in 
KBD 996369 paragraph 2.4 for a currently approved device.  
 
The purpose of this application is for a Class II permissive change. There are two reasons for this 
change: first is to lower the output power for the Bluetooth and 802.11bgn radios, second is to 
change the modular approval to a limited modular approval. The limited modular approval is 
required because the radio under FCC ID: 2AOW7-K001 was tested at the reduced output power 
inside of a host. 
 
The host for the 2AOW7-K001 is our product the Connectivity Control Unit, model CCU-2 for 
which the limited modular approval will apply. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 

 
Kent Stalsberg | Engineering Manager | Polaris 
1600 SE 18th Ave | Battle Ground, WA 98604 
P: 360‐687‐4530 ext. 157  
Email: kent.stalsberg@polaris.com 


